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         17th January 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Year 5 – Planetarium at Energy Coast UTC – 30th January 2020 

 
 

On Thursday 30th January year 5 will be visiting Energy Coast UTC at Lillyhall near Workington to 

visit a pop-up planetarium. This is always a fantastic trip as we experience a tour of our solar 

system led by our planetarium guide. The visit will also begin our learning about the earth in space 

– our science topic for the spring term. 

 

This year, due to some funding from our partnership with physics charity ‘Ogden Trust’, we are 

able to offer the trip free of charge. 

 

We will be leaving school after registration and will return in time for school lunches.  

 

Thanks once again for your continued support of our creative curriculum. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Clarke & Mrs Strickland 
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